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To Families of Pelham School District: 

We are excited to announce that due to a new waiver extension given by the USDA we are able 
to provide meals (breakfast and lunch) at no cost to all students until the current waiver expires. 

We want to share our plan for Grab and Go Breakfast/Lunch Meals in the Classroom (MIC) and 
Remote Meal Pick up for the 2020-2021 school year at the Pelham School District. Our goal for 
MIC in Pelham is to ensure that the Pelham School District safely opens in the fall of 2020. In 
order to achieve our district goal we have made the following plans in conjunction with our 
district administration and local health authorities.  

ALL MEALS MUST BE PRE-ORDERED!  

Meal Information:​  Is available on our Pelham School District website under the Nutrition 
Department, 2020-2021 Meal Program Information. 
https://www.pelhamsd.org/NutritionServices.aspx 

Preordering for Meals and Menus:​ Families, students and/or staff must pre-order meals 
(breakfast and lunch) using the system available at 
https://pelhamsd.nutrislice.com/menu/menus-eula​. Meals can be pre-ordered up to 5 school 
days ahead of time. 

Remote Pick Up Meals and Menus​: ALL REMOTE LEARNER MEALS WILL BE PICKED UP 
AT PES.  Remote meal pick-up will be provided​ ​and must be pre-ordered​ ​at 
https://pelhamsd.nutrislice.com/menu/menus-eula​. Please see the following document with 
some additional information: ​Pelham Nutrition Department-2020-2021 Remote Meal Information  

Meals are at no cost until further notice.  When the USDA meal waiver runs out those who 
have a free or reduced application on file will remain benefit eligible for the Free and 
Reduced Meal Program.  We would still encourage you to fill out Free and Reduced 
application:  ​Free and Reduced application can be found online here:  
https://www.lunchapplication.com/​ and also on the school district website 
https://pelham.esvbeta.com/Menus.aspx​. Located on the right side under Free and Reduced 
Lunch.  
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Thank you for supporting the Pelham Nutrition Program – we are dedicated to serving your 
children the safest, tastiest and most nutritious meals possible. This school year is a new 
situation for all of us. Changes to our meal service or menu may happen with little warning, but 
we will do our best to keep families informed about changes in a timely manner. 

Do you have questions or need more information? Please contact: Kelly Rambeau, 
Director of Nutrition and Wellness, krambeau@pelhamsd.org. or call 603-635-7384 


